
Forest School at Sproughton Primary 

Sometimes you have to let the pictures do the talking!  

Mrs Howard has qualified as a Forest School teacher and 

our Early Years and Key Stage One children have enjoyed 

‘Muddy Mondays’ all year round, whatever the weather. 

From den building, digging, hammering and sawing to pond 

dipping and lighting camp fires to roast marshmallows, 

there’s nothing our Explorer and Pathfinder classes cannot 

achieve.  

This year, each class planted a tree to create a 

mini woodland and children’s poems of hope 

amidst a pandemic are displayed on engraved 

plaques.   

We are thrilled to share that, from September, 

Forest School will be open to our Key Stage Two 

children.  

“Look deep into nature and you will understand 

everything better.” Albert Einstein  


